
 

Mirage Heights 

Incident… 
 

The entrance to the Condos off Grande Blvd. 

Suffered damage over the weekend due to 

an incident involving a vehicle. 

 

Please, do not remove any vehicle debris, 

or repair or remove any damaged landscape 

and plants. 

 

The Maricopa County Sheriff’s department 

is investigating the incident and we need 

all of the evidence to remain intact. 

 

Thank you for your help! 
 


